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August 4, 2022 

 

Fraser Ross 

Project Manager, Pacific and Yukon Region 

Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 

210A – 757 West Hastings Street 

Vancouver, B.C.  V6C 3M2 

 

Re:  Teck Coal Limited: Withdrawal of the Coal Mountain Phase 2 Project from the Federal 

Environmental Assessment Process (Reference Number: 80086) 

 

 

Dear Mr. Ross, 

 

On behalf of Teck Coal Limited, I am writing to inform you that we wish to formally withdraw the Coal 

Mountain Phase 2 Project from the federal environmental assessment process.  

 

I look forward to confirmation of receipt of this letter and that the Project has been withdrawn. If you have 

any questions, or if you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

 or 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Robin Sidsworth 

Acting Director, Indigenous & Government Affairs 

 

Cc: Michael Shepard, A/Assistant Deputy Minister, Environmental Assessment Office 

 Vickie Thomas, Director, Lands and Resources, Ktunaxa Nation Council 

Erin Robertson, Team Lead, Mining Oversight, Lands and Resources, Ktunaxa Nation Council 

Katherine Morris, Regulatory Engagement Coordinator, Ktunaxa Nation Council 

Garett Cooper, Team Lead, Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 
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